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In English Year 1 we have been writing narratives 

about our journey to school. We identified and 

described what we saw on the way using adjectives 

and joined two ideas together by using the 

conjunction ‘and’. After designing our front cover 

and giving a title to our book, we shared our writing 

with reception. In Maths, we have been looking at 

the different coins we can use to pay for items and 

how to make different values that are under 20p 

How many ways can you make 17p?

It has been wonderful to see the sunshine this week, the children have 

loved playing outside, particularly in the apparatus area!  I met with 

the school Governors on Monday evening, they have visited the school a 

number of times over the last few months, and reported back how 

engaged the children were with what they are doing and how confident 

they are to tell them about their learning.  Well done, Kingsway!   

Wishing you all an enjoyable weekend and I look forward to seeing you 

all on Monday.

This week, Year 2 continued our food technology 

topic in D&T. We learnt how to prepare different 

foods by grating, cutting with a knife or chopping 

with scissors. We then got to taste test the foods 

we had prepared. In Science, we continued our 

learning about materials. We carried out an 

experiment to see whether we could stretch, bend, 

squash or twist different materials. We spoke about 

the properties of materials and how this impacted 
how they moved

In Reception we have read the story ‘The Enormous 

Turnip’ We made our own books, thinking about the 

order of the story as well as learning about where 

different vegatables go. In Maths with have using a 

dice to practice our subitising skills.



Rudra Mila

Indiana Jessica

Arthur Katia

Attendance
Congratulations to 

GREEN class. 

Keep up the amazing

work  

Breakfast Club
Star of the Week

Semeli

RED 87.4% ORANGE 91.3%

BLUE 92.0% PURPLE 95.2%

GREEN 97.3% YELLOW 90.0%

WELL DONE to all the children who 
made it onto our 

‘You Make Us Proud’ board.

Happy Birthday

Lola Ruby Mirha

Noel Finn Olivia

Blue Class Parent Consultations
Wednesday 26th March

3:30-6:30pm

Red Class Assembly
Friday 28th March

2:45pm entrance through Main Office

Lillie
Zak

Charlotte
Tony

Finley

On Monday, KS1 had a special Assembly 
about the NSPCC's 'Speak Out and 
Stay Safe' campaign. They enjoyed 

watching the video about talking to a 
trusted adult if they are worried or 

scared.  To find out more, visit, 
https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/services/

speak-out-stay-safe
On Wednesday, a volunteer from the 
NSPCC visited our year 2 children to 
talk in more detail about talking to 

trusted adults.

WELL DONE to Orange class for their amazing assembly this 
afternoon. You were all amazing. If you haven’t given any 

feedback please use the following link to do so. 
https://forms.office.com/e/p7YgY8jvjN

Thank you to 
everyone that has 

donated to Red 
Nose Day. We have 

raised £149!

https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/services/speak-out-stay-safe
https://forms.office.com/e/p7YgY8jvjN

